
Ministry Of Music  
 
There are 4 items to note regarding music at Good Shepherd in 2021.  
 
1. From September 19 through December 26 the choir was able to sing, socially-distanced, from 
the front pews.  
 
2. In the fall I purchased a new Yamaha keyboard. It has been placed in the church, and the 
church’s smaller Roland has been moved to my voice studio. My older Yamaha has been kept in 
the Small Hall for use at choir practices and recordings.  
 
3. On December 12, during the 10:30 service, our choir presented the cantata FESTIVAL OF 
CHRISTMAS by Mary Lawrence. It was a blessing to be able to have live ministry this year.  
 
4. We raised $200 for the Shepherd’s Cupboard through the sale of an album of 21 songs 
recorded for use during the pandemic. The CD was named PEACE IN CHRIST.  
 
In His service  
David Mitchell  
Organist/Choir Director 


